
 

 
 

2/28/2017 
 
Timothy Ryan 
The Ryan Firm 
30 Corporate Park, Suite 310 
Irvine, CA 
 
RE: Public Records Act Request #17-0134 
 
Dear Mr. Ryan, 
 
This letter is in response to the above-referenced Public Records Act request, which 
was originally received by the Orange County Clerk of the Board on 2/15/2017, then 
forwarded to OC Parks on the same day. In your request, you requested records 
related to related to OC Parks’ assessment of the viability of trains in Laguna 
Wilderness Park, including assessment and work done in conjunction with the 
Laguna Canyon Foundation relating to Laguna Ridge for the time period of 1/1/2014 
to 2/15/17. 
 
OC Parks conducted a search for records responsive to your request. At this time, we 
are prepared to produce responsive records, which are attached. 
 
Some records are considered privilege under the deliberative process and draft 
exceptions pursuant to California Government Code Section 6255. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Kim 
Custodian of Records 

 


